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Members of the council,

Last year, the residents of 5017, 5018 & 5024 Roneta Lane submitted a
written request to have the curb and gutter east of our homes extended to
include our properties. At the time, we were informed that we had gone about
seeking these improvements properly, and because of this, we stood a better
chance of having our project included in a future budget. We were also made
aware that since it was already a bit late in the year, (2019) and most of the
budget allocations for the following year (2020) had been made, it was more
likely to be a project done in 2021. That response was honest and reasonable
and we appreciated it.

In the spring of this year, I made inquires as to the disposition of our
request, and was very pleased to hear that our petition had been submitted and
approved in this year’s budget. Had the work been done in 2021 1 would have
been grateful.... We all would have been grateful; but having it done a full year
before anticipated brings a special thanks to all of you. Thank you for your
time, thank you for your responsiveness, and thank you for your service to
our/your community.

Regards,
Dave Paulus
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